
Cllr Dermot Bambridge Report to Syresham Parish Council 26th June 2024 

Change in Leader and Cabinet 
Since my last visit, WNC has had its annual meeting and following the resignation of the former 
leader, Jonathan Nunn, there have been changes in the Cabinet 
 
Former deputy leader Cllr Adam Brown was elected Leader and Cllr Matt Golby became deputy 
leader.  There have been a few changes in responsibilities among the rest of cabinet but mainly they 
remain unchanged. 
 

Planning 
I checked with Daniel Callis Major Projects Officer this morning and he is the process of preparing 
DHL, Bell Plantation and the Truck Stop for the committee but has no date yet for when that meeting 
will be held but it should be sooner rather than later.  The next meetings of the Strategic Planning 
Committee are 16th July and 13th August. 

 
Dangerous chimney 

Last month I received a letter from a Syresham resident concerned about a dangerous chimney on 17 
High Street (opposite the Post Office) and sent me photos.  I forwarded this to the safety officer who 
passed it on to Planning Enforcement on the 8th May, the same day that I received the letter.  I am 
chasing James Willoughby to find out what they have done about it. 
 
Dermot Bambridge 
26/06/2024 

 


